
 
 

ISSUED:   December 2, 2009 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
 

UM 1442 and UM 1443 
 

 
In the Matters of 

 
PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF 
OREGON 
 
Investigation to Determine if PACIFIC POWER's Rate 
Revision Is Consistent With the Methodologies and 
Calculations Required by Order No. 05-584.    (UM 1442) 
 
Investigation to Determine if PORTLAND GENERAL 
ELECTRIC COMPANY’s Rate Revision Is Consistent 
With the Methodologies and Calculations Required by 
Order No. 05-584.                                              (UM 1443) 

 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF 
CANCELLATION 

OF HEARINGS 

 
 
 NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has canceled 
the hearings scheduled for December 8, 2009, in these proceedings, and that they may be 
rescheduled at a later date. 
 
 Dated this 2nd day of December, 2009. 
 
 
 

Lee Beyer 
_____________________ 

Chairman 

John Savage 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

Ray Baum 
______________________ 

Commissioner 
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